
Gareth Wilson 
Planning Development Control 
Camden Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WCIH 8ND 

04 September 2006 

Dear Gareth 

RE: 17 Greville Street, London ECIN 8SH 

Further to you letter dated 07 September 2006. I can confirm the 
following: 

This application is for the ground floor shop front only. Therefore 
the up-stairs flat is not included in this application. It will not be 
ancillary to the Ground floor unit. 
We can confirm that the proposed use at ground floor level is to 
be retail as indicated on the application forms. 
Enclosed is revised drawing No. 525 - 201, through the 
proposed entrance. 
Enclosed with this letter is our Design and Access Statement. 
Also enclosed are revised drawings 525-P-02 and 525-P-04 to 
reflect the current status of the building. 

I trust this answers the points raised. However, should you require 
anything further please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Kind Regards 

Ben Paul 
On behalf of Neu Architects 

Cc Robert Organ Goldsmiths' Company 
Victoria Shapiro Jones Lang LaSalle 
Roger Garbet Fosters - Goldsmiths' Company Lawyer 
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